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SPB 2 01994

College of Saint Elizabeth
ATTN: Donna M. Howell, Ph.D.-

Chairman, Dept. of Biology
2 Convent Road
Morristown, New Jersey 07960-6989

Dear Dr. Howell:

This is in response to your letter dated Septcmber 2,1993, concerning annual fee
'invoice AM00196-93 for License 29-12852-02.

On March 17, 1994, the Commission published in the Federal Register. a iiotice of
its decision to reinstate the annual fee exemption for nonprofit educational
institutions.

Enclosed is a copy of a March 23, 1994, Notice to all licensees and the March 17,
1994, Federal Register Notice attached thereto which were recently sent to all
Commission licensees.

Please review the Notice and contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

TsTgnen t 7tive B. Dandot e
Diane B. Dandois, Chief
License Fee & Debt Collection Branch
Division of Accounting & Finance |

Office of the Controller

Enclosure: 1

As stated

DISTRIBUTION l
022 Materials Annual Fee Correspondence (w/ copy inc.) 1

Invoice File AM00196-93
License File 29-12852-02 (w/ copy inc.)
NUDOCS'(ML61) (w/copycinc.)
PDR
EBlack i
DDandois '

DWeiss
GJackson

i

LF-92
LFDCB R/F
DAF R/F

LFDCEl [ LFDCBk LFDCBM DAF/0C/
_

QWe}[ GJackson DDandbfs EBl'ak
kh/94 Y Jh7/94 N / 'h94 ./ /9 hYb

0FFICIAL FILE COPY / DOCUMENT NAME:P:\ REFUND 2 i

h $Y f
C

Ub bd h| g.


